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Officer Hendrickson and K-9 Grizz are excited to welcome you back for another school year! 

We have been busy this summer with all kinds of activities and trips. I hope that you have had a 

wonderful summer experience and are looking forward to getting back to school to see your friends, 

meet your new teachers and participate in all sorts of fun learning activities. 

As you get back into the school routine, remember that YOU are a huge part of making this school year a 

great experience. Your Attitude and your Actions will set the stage for either a positive school year or a 

challenging one. 

Always remember that K-9 Grizz and I are always here to help out as we can and that our wonderful 

teachers and staff are there to help you succeed! 

Enjoy the last few days of summer and we will see you soon. 

 

SRO Hendrickson 
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